
From: Katie Hauritz  
Sent: Wednesday, May 14, 2025 10:18 AM 
To: melissa.hoover@baldwincountyal.gov 
Subject: Bike MS: Tour de Beach 2025 Rest Stop 

 
Hello Missy, 
 
Happy Wednesday! My name is Katie Hauritz and I am working on the Bike MS: Tour 
de Beach event scheduled to take place Sept. 27-28, 2025.  The reason I am reaching 
out is to request that we can again use Mullet Point Park as our lunch rest stop for 
cyclists during the event. Cyclists are fundraising for the National MS Society, raising 
money for programs and services for those living with MS, and to fund research to find 
the cure.  Thank you for your past support!! 
 
As of now, we are planning on the same route and similar timing for the event: 
 
Sat. 9/27: 
8:00am: Set up 
8:45am – 11:15am: Riders visit rest stop 
11:15am – 11:45am: Clean up, volunteers depart 
 
Are there any permit apps or other forms I need to fill out? I am happy to do so and 
provide any other documentation you may need. I’ve also attached a site map for the 
rest stop. 
 
Thank you so much for your help! 
 
All the best, 
 
Katie 
 
_________________________________ 
Katie Hauritz 
Seasonal Specialist, Event Production 
Pronouns: She/Her 
 
National MS Society 
mobile  +1 509 863 5424 
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